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TUXEDO PARK POLICE DEPARTMENT

1 Tuxedo Road, Tuxedo Park, N.Y. 10987

Main: 845-351-4741                               Fax: 845-351-4009

E-mail: police@tuxedopark-ny.gov
David Conklin
Chief of Police


Date:               January 25, 2022
To:                  Mayor McFadden and Village Board of Trustees
From:             Chief David Conklin


Subject:          Request to hire Emma Sullivan 
I am requesting the village boards authorization to hire Emma Sullivan as a part-time 
police officer to be effective February 1, 2022.  Ms. Sullivan has passed a background 

check and a Psychological test.

Ms. Sullivan has graduated from the Rockland County Police Academy on January 21, 
2022.  This is the full-time academy so no further training will be required with the 

exception of the mandated Field Training.

Ms. Sullivan has signed the employee contract and will be responsible for 

reimbursement of all training and uniform costs should she decide to leave within three 
years.  The hiring of another female officer will complement our diverse department.
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Sincerely,
David Conklin

Chief of Police
